
 

 

 
September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Form Tutor Consultation Evening  
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 7 Form Tutor Consultation Evening on Tuesday 2nd October from 
4.15pm-6.00pm on level 3 in the new teaching block. No appointment will be required and we would really 
appreciate your time to attend so that we can update you on how your child is. 
 
This event is to give Year 7 parents the opportunity to meet form tutors and to see how their child is settling 
in at QEGS.  
 
Later in the year there will be a subject specific opportunity to discuss progress and attainment. This will be 
held on Tuesday 27th November. 
 
I look forward to meeting you at both of these events. 
 
 
Yours faithfully        
 
 
 
Mr C Flynn        
Year 7 Progress Leader 
 
 
 
 
 


